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MEMORANDUM 

  

TO: CODESA ADMINISTRATION STAFF 

FROM: THEUNS ELOFF 

DATE: 3 JUNE 1992 

The Christian Churches have called for a Day of Prayer on Friday 5 June. 

Any member of staff wishing to attend a service at his or her church on Friday may leaye 

the World Trade Centre at 10h30. 

Other members of staff will be free to go at 15h00. 

e 
CONVENTION FOR A DEMOCRATIC SOUTH AFRICA 

e 
PO Box 307, Isando; 1600, South Africa. 

Telephone (011) 597-1198/99. Fax (011) 597-2211 

  

  
 


